
 

 

 

To:  

H.E. Radko Vlaykov 

Ambassador of Bulgaria to Serbia 

 

From:  

Symeon G. Tsomokos 

TGI Group International  

       

                                 Friday, October 27, 2017 

 

 

Your Excellency, 

 

It has been a great honor hosting you at the “17th Economic Summit of the Republic of Serbia”. I 

would like to thank you personally for accepting our invitation to participate as a Speaker at this 

year’s Conference. 

 

We are very honored to have had more than 60 speakers and 400 Serbian and International 

distinguished experts in their respective   fields   participate   in our   conference, including Prime 

Minister of the Republic of Serbia, Ms. Ana Brnabic as well as representatives of the Government of 

Serbia, diplomatic corps, academia, media representatives and business people and entrepreneurs. 

It has also attracted a great deal of media attention and public interest. 

 

We hope that the Summit has achieved your expectations and provided you an outstanding 

opportunity to meet, engage with and learn from the top political and business executives in the 

country and the wider region. 

 

Your presence together with your active contributions was greatly appreciated and has gone 

towards making this event a great success. We appreciate your taking time and effort to be here.     

 

I once more would like to deeply thank you for your participation and looking forward to host you 

in one of our future events. 

 

 

Sincerely Yours, 

 

 

Symeon G. Tsomokos  

 


